
 

 

 
    13 May 2025 

 
 
Dear resident, 
 
RE: StreetWORKS mural installation – Community Bike Hub 
 
We are writing to you to let you know that a new artwork is being installed on walls of the Community Bike Hub, 
608 Barkly Street, West Footscray from 26 May to 6 June 2025 as part of Council’s StreetWORKS program.   

 
What we are doing 

 preparing of the wall 

 mural installation 

 applying an anti-graffiti coating 

 a scissor lift will be onsite 

 bollards and tape will be placed around the restricted areas during installation. 
 
How this will impact you 
We aim for minimal impact, however, during this installation period:  

 Carpark access will be restricted in front of the Bike Hub on Argyle Street with all carparks to be 
vacated by 8pm on Sunday 25 May. All other parking spaces will be fully accessible. 

 Pedestrian traffic will be diverted on Argyle and Barkly Streets in front of the Bike Hub. Traffic 
controllers will be in place to assist foot traffic and ensure the safety and well-being of the community. 

 

                      
 
Timing of works 
Works will commence on Monday 26 May 2025, weather permitting. It is anticipated that the mural will be 
completed by Friday 6 June 2025. Artists will be onsite Monday to Friday from 7.30am to 3.30pm daily. 

 
If you have any questions please contact Arts and Culture on 9032 4030 or arts@maribyrong.vic.gov.au 
 
For further information about Council’s StreetWORKS program please visit:  
www.maribyrnong.vic.gov.au/arts-and-culture/Programs/Visual-and-Public-Art/StreetWORKS 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Alix Massina 
Manager Creative Communities  
Maribyrnong City Council  

mailto:arts@maribyrong.vic.gov.au


 

 

 


